
Lake Sawyer Hawks Meeting Minutes 

September 28, 2024 

Fairwood Library, 17009 140th Ave SE, Renton, Washington 

 

General Information 

Pilots are reminded to please sign in on the time sheets when arriving and leaving the field. Time 

sheets are turned into King County each month for tracking field usage. Please note that there is 

no club garbage pick-up at the field. When driving to the field pilots are remined that cars are to 

remain on the gravel roadways and parking areas at all times. 

 

 

Marlow Anderson Field is now a FRIA site. 

To operate aircraft in a FRIA site pilots must carry a copy of their FAA registration and comply 

with all AMA safety rules.  

 

11:05 am- Randy Ling President called the meeting to order. 

 

General Discussion 

Randy reported the club membership is currently at 59, with 52 open members, with 6 youth, and 

1 non-flying member. 

Cub expenses reported at this meeting $593.04 Comprised of Porta potty service, and mower and 

field maintenance supplies.  

Future expenses anticipated, Field and mower supplies, and the November Museum of Flight 

awards. 

 

New Business 

Randy noted that the remaining meetings for the year will be held at the Fairwood Library 

location. The October and November meeting dates have not yet been determined.  

The October 2024 meeting will have the club officer nominations with the elections for club 

officers for 2025 held during the November meeting. 

 

Additional News--  

Randy reported that the existing agreement with King County continues to remain in effect.  

 

Safety Minute  

Randy spoke on lipo battery safety and discussed suggestions for safety charging practices. 

 

Tech Talk  

Randy discussed the new Spektrum software release for AS3X+ and reviewed some of the new 

receiver gyro features and reviewed the basic method of firmware upgrading of receivers to the 

AS3X+ software. 

 

The meeting was Adjourned at 12:05 pm 

  

 


